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	AGENDA
	DISCUSSION
	RECOMMENDATIONS/CONCLUSIONS

	I.  Call to Order & Minutes

	Email was sent by Marcelo Bussiki on November 12 2013
	

	II.  New Business 
	The following proposed changes have been approved by the Curriculum Committee:

•Kinesiology- Approval of a newly created course PHED 1164 

•Kinesiology- Inclusion of PHED 1164 in the proposed core

•Math- Approval of a revised list of courses in the proposed core 

•Fine Arts- Inclusion of SPCH 2335 in the proposed core 

•Fine Arts- Course change proposal MUSI 1308 remove prerequisites- As a core class it should not have prerequisites   
•Ag. Sciences- Inclusion of AGRI 1131 in the proposed core

Discussion: Randall Hoppens requested clarification on the statement “As a core class it should not have prerequisites“ email thread:  Yes Randy, that course, in fact, had 4 prerequisites (two courses that required additional prerequisites) for a music literature class!  That class is not much more different than any music history or appreciation class, so in my opinion it really doesn’t need a prerequisite.  We don’t teach the course in Bryan so I deferred to Larry the decision on that one; but I was approached last week asking about that with the information that I passed to you (no prerequisite possible for core courses).  So in consultation with the music faculty in BN we thought that all those prerequisites are unnecessary.  

Have a good one, 

Marcelo 

Dr. Marcelo Bussiki 
Fine Arts Division Chair 
Blinn College Bryan 
P.O. Box 6030           
Bryan, Texas 77805-6030 
979-209-7460 
mbussiki@blinn.edu 
From: Randal Hoppens 
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2013 4:28 PM
To: Marcelo Bussiki
Cc: Randal Hoppens
Subject: RE: Core Curriculum Electronic Vote

I think that Dr. LaCour had come to the understanding that if a course was a core course and it had a prerequisite, then that the prerequisite had to be a core course.  Ron and I argued that if a higher course had a core prerequisite, the higher non-core course should be considered giving the student core credit.  We had everyone convinced, even someone at THECB, until the Dual Credit HB 5 came along.   Oh well, if you think that the MUSI course does not need a prerequisite that is what I will go by.

Randal

979-830-4186
From: Marcelo Bussiki 
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2013 4:21 PM
To: Randal Hoppens
Subject: RE: Core Curriculum Electronic Vote

Hey Randy,

Sorry I couldn’t get back with you earlier.  I was informed that Dr. LaCour, had requested that classes from the core didn’t have prerequisites.  That information may have been given to her during the many seminars that she attended on the subject.  However, as I look at the THECB I don’t see anything that specifically says that classes could not have prerequisites but the music faculty prefer not to run the risk of not having the class approved.  

Best,

Marcelo


	A.  Approved via e-mail with 19 votes in favor and two abstentions. 


	III. Other New Business
	N/A
	

	III. Comments or announcements 
	N/A
	

	IV.  Next meeting
	
	Next meeting November 15, 2013.  


Respectfully submitted,
Marcelo Bussiki, Chair 
